From: Sabrina VanGerven <svangerven@townofgrandvalley.ca>

Sent: Friday, April 30, 2021 10:29 AM

To: fred.simpson@townofmono.com; rknechtel@mulmur.ca; tatkinson@mulmur.ca;
dholmes@melancthontownship.ca; Susan Stone <sstone@eastgarafraxa.ca>; Jessica Kennedy

<jkennedy@eastgarafraxa.ca>; Nicole Martin <nmartin@amaranth.ca>; jwilloughby@shelburne.ca;
info <info@orangeville.ca>

Cc: Meghan Townsend <mtownsend@townofgrandvalley.ca>
Subject: Resolution of Grand Valley Council

Good morning,
At the April 27, 2021 regular meeting of Council the following resolution was passed:

2021-04-47

Moved by S Miles, Seconded by E Taylor

BE IT RESOLVED THAT Council supports the 3 Board Police Services Model proposed by the Town of
Mono;

AND FURTHER directs staff to circulate a copy of this resolution to all municipalities in Dufferin
County.

CARRIED

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions or concerns.

Kind regards,
Sabrina VanGerven

Sabrina VanGerven | Deputy Clerk/Communications Coordinator
Town of Grand Valley | 5 Main Street North, Grand Valley, ON L9W 5S6


mailto:svangerven@townofgrandvalley.ca
mailto:fred.simpson@townofmono.com
mailto:rknechtel@mulmur.ca
mailto:tatkinson@mulmur.ca
mailto:dholmes@melancthontownship.ca
mailto:sstone@eastgarafraxa.ca
mailto:jkennedy@eastgarafraxa.ca
mailto:nmartin@amaranth.ca
mailto:jwilloughby@shelburne.ca
mailto:info@orangeville.ca
mailto:mtownsend@townofgrandvalley.ca

